Township Manager Report

For meeting held February 13, 2019

January Township Manager Business:

Secured new address for new Township building.

Jon Foster — phone conversation on Ordinance.

Secured FEMA/PEMA portal passwords and we are logged in.

Set up recycle & clean up days.

Confirmed MR Dirt to confirm start project on Wysox Park.

Attended COG meeting at Stoll Center.

Reviewed turnback on PA Ave with PA DOT.

Updated new FEMA floods map.

Called PUC to report exposed lines in Laning creek. Valley

Energy/Frontier.

10. 4 Pole lights fixed.

11. New GPS installed in trucks with Verizon about a $30 a month
savings.

12. Requested Golden Mile RT 6 to be swept. PA DOT no longer does
this.

13. Application for natural gas hookup sent to Valley Energy.

14. Ben Denault conducted audit at Township building on Jon &

Sherry.
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